SWANSEA
TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
FEBRUARY 11, 2019

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE

Mayor Jerald Sanders

Mayor Pro Tem Woodrow Davis
Councilman David Martin
Councilman Michael Luongo

MEMBER ABSENT

Councilwoman Linda Butler

GENERAL MEETING

The Swansea Town Council held its monthly meeting at the Swansea Municipal
Building 320 West Third Street, Swansea, SC.

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Mayor Jerald Sanders, confirming
the media was notified and the agenda had been posted at town hall and the
police department. The pledge of allegiance was recited by all present. We were
then led in prayer by Councilman Woodrow Davis.

Mayor asked, if there was a consideration to approve the minutes of the General
meeting of January 14, 2019. A motion was made via Councilman Michael Luongo

to accept and second by Councilman Davis. It was a unanimous vote.

MAYOR AND COUNCIL COMMENTS

The town has been working on a lighting system in the Swansea area. Mayor
indicated, he had been talking with Dominion (SCE&G) about brighter lights. They
came up with a project they wanted to pursue for lighting on 321. This project
will begin very soon. A new LED light will be put at the L. O. Rast Park to provide:
brighter lighting for the Park and the residents in the area.




